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This Sheet gives Important  service Information and  should be

 filed by your Service Dept. in the Service Information Folder.

No. DateSPORTS/8/E GEARBOX RUBBER GROMMET FEBRUARY 1955

Following investigation of a few cases of damage by ripping, the
original rubber Gearbox Grommet, Part No. 70853, has been re–designed to provide a greater
degree of flexibility and in addition is now manufactured of a harder rubber.

The new grommet is supplied under Part No. 603065, and was
introduced in normal manufacture at Gearbox No. TS.5736 although this change was
anticipated on Gearbox Nos. TS.5752, TS.5734, TS.5723, T.S.5711, TS.5730 and TS.4854.
The approximate Commission No. at which this grommet was introduced in normal
manufacture was TS.5352.


